
 

Welcome to Swim Lessons at South High with 
the Community Recreation Department!  

Below are some important guidelines and information about the activity. 

 
WHERE 

Summer swim lessons are held at the South High School pool.                                       
(1240 Washington Ave) 
 

 
HOW TO GET THERE 

Park in the parking lot off Washington Ave. 
Enter South High through door #26 to the 
Commons. If the doors are locked, please use 
the buzzer to be let in. Continue down the 
hall to the left of the Commons. At the end of 
the hall, turn left, then right towards the 
Redwing Gym (sign also says pool).  
Entrance to the pool area is located to the 
right of the gym doors. Locker rooms are 
accessible from the pool area. 
 

   
 
WHAT TO BRING 

Showers are required before entering the pool. Please bring your swimsuit and a 
towel. A lot of children prefer using goggles during the class. However, these are not 
required. 

 
IMPORTANT INFORMATION 

Parents are responsible for their own children before, during, and after swim lessons.  

For immediate updates and short notice cancellations, please call our automated 
weather hotline 📞 (920) 208-5805 or follow us on facebook 
facebook.com/sheboyganrec 
 
In case of cancellation, you could receive either an automated phone call or an email 
to notify you.  
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